
● Today marks the end of the first 9 weeks!

● 2 Hour Early Dismissal! Mark your calendars. School will be dismissed 2 hours early
to begin our upcoming Holiday Break. On November 22nd, students will be
dismissed from school at 1:00. They will return from break on Monday November 28.
The school will also release early for Christmas Break with the last day of school being
on December 22nd, and students will be released that day at 1:00.

● Parent/Teacher Conferences sign up is LIVE
○ Log on to SignUpGenius.com, search by email (northrupb@arlingtonlocal.org),

look for Arlington Elementary Conferences and sign up.

● Thank you to all who donated to the canned food drive. Arlington Elementary was 3rd
place in the county.  Great Job Arlington Community!

Arlington Elementary Remind App

The elementary office launched a Remind App option to be
utilized for extenuating circumstances. The Remind App will
not be used to replace Marcum Material, nor will the App be
used for calamity days. This will be one way communication
from the Elementary Office.

Please sign up by following the instructions to the right:

Mr. Scott Marcum
Elementary Principal
marcums@arlingtonlocal.org

(419) 365-5121, ext. 245
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